
Burnaby, Head Office

7955 North Fraser Way  Burnaby, BC  V5J 0A4 
T 604.874.1105   F 604.875.9009 
TF 1.800.663.9509

sales@watsongloves.com

Calgary Branch

6155 46th Street SE  Calgary, AB  T2C 5K6 
T 403.279.2262  F 403.236.7919 
TF 1.800.363.7462

calgary@watsongloves.com

Mississauga Branch

3585 Laird Road, Unit 12  Mississauga, ON  L5L 5Z8 
T 905.363.0727  F 905.363.0730 
TF 1.888.715.4299

toronto@watsongloves.com

April 1st, 2023

Re: Updated pricing implementation – Effective June 1st, 2023

Dear Valued Customers,

Effective June 1st, 2023 and aligned with Watson Gloves bi-annual pricing reviews, please find attached 
your most current price list. 60 days notice is being provided for this updated pricing.

This new price list takes into consideration cost increases seen in raw materials, energy and fuel, freight, 
and other inflationary factors resulting in a weighted average increase of 0.97%.

Please note that Disposable gloves have been added back to this current price list. We also have added a 
tab that encompasses value added pricing for heat stamp, vending ready etc. 

Effective April 1st, all pick-up orders will be invoiced at the time of fulfilment. 
 
Watson Gloves remains committed to delivering outstanding innovation, high quality, and exceptional cus-
tomer service to our valued partners.

We thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,
Kasey Whitman – President


